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                                                                                  Thursday 12th September 2024 

Year 3/4 teacher.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have wonderful news! On Monday we interviewed for the Year 3/4 class teacher role and 

I am pleased to announce that we have appointed Mrs Sandra Dunkley. Some of you will 

remember Mrs Dunkley who acted as maternity cover for Miss Stanley in 2020. She comes 

with a wealth of teaching experience and we are all very pleased to see her return to the 

Gooderstone family. Mrs Dunkley will be with the year 3/4 children Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday morning starting from next week.  

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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